
Request for Proposal (RFP) # 2024-0905 

A Strategic Approach to Addressing Health Equity for those at for Risk for Diabetes 

The Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH) or the Department, Diabetes Prevention and 

Management Program announces the availability of fiscal year 2024 funds. The following are major 

categories of activities to be supported through this Request for Proposal:  

Component A: Two Health care organizations to implement evidence-based diabetes prevention and 

management programs.  

Component B: Technical Assistance contractor to assist health care organizations implementing diabetes 

prevention and management programs and to increase access statewide to CDC-recognized diabetes 

prevention life-style change programs. 

Proposals must identify the Components addressed from the list above, provide a description of the 

strategies planned to address the public health concern, identify the target population and how the 

program addresses their needs including health equity, and identify the outcome objectives each 

program will work towards achieving. 

This request for proposal is a total of up to $150,000 a year for component A and $75,000 a year for 

Component B.  Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) are available to support these services. 

Funding will be for a 4.5 year period beginning approximately January April 1, 2024, through June 30, 

2028, subject to the availability of funds and satisfactory program performance. The Request for 

Proposal is available in electronic format on the Connecticut Department of Public Health Request for 

Proposals Website: https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Request-For-Proposals/Request-for-Proposals or the State 

Contracting Portal by filtering by Organization for Department of Public Health: 

https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/BidBoard  

or from the Department’s Official Contact: 

Name:   Elizabeth Conklin, Health Program Supervisor  
Address:  410 Capitol Avenue, MS# 11HLS   

Hartford, CT 06134  
E-Mail:   Elizabeth.Conklin@ct.gov  

 

This is a competitive bid; all those seeking funding must submit a proposal and follow the guidelines of 

this RFP. 

The deadline for submission of proposals is Tuesday, October 31, 2023, 3 PM. 
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